

THE ROMAN CATHOLIC ARCHDIOCESE OF PORT OF SPAIN

Health, Safety and Environment Team c/o Archbishop's House, 27 Maraval Road, Port of Spain

Removal of Restrictions relative to COVID-19

BULLETIN # 31
Issued June 7, 2023

Bulletin #31

Archdiocesan HSE Team - Bulletin #31

Removal of Restrictions relative to COVID-19

In our Bulletin # 30 that was issued approximately one month ago, we advised that the World Health Organisation (WHO) issued a declaration that the COVID-19 disease was no longer a global pandemic. Instead, because COVID-19 now circulates at a relatively low level, its transmission is now classified as 'community in nature'.

Since Bulletin # 30 was issued, the COVID-19 situation has remained stable in Trinidad and Tobago. Because of this stability, our Archbishop and our HSE Team have agreed that it is relatively safe to remove all restrictions issued by the HSE Team pertaining to COVID-19, with immediate effect.

With the removal of the HSE Team's restrictions, each Parish Priest, Head of Religious Community, Children's Home, etc. is now asked to use their discretion to mitigate against specific risks in their community. If necessary, they can discern which guidelines they wish to have in place for their respective units. The respective Parish Priests, etc. should inform their members accordingly.

The End